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Comments: The proposed ban on packgoats for multiple forest areas should be eliminated from current forest

management plans.  Packgoats would move quickly through an area when used for hiking and would not affect

the environment.  People camping with packgoats would have goats in a very small area for maybe a few days

and again there would be minimal impact on the vegetation.  Packgoats are not common enough here to affect

wildlife and therefore a ban should not be considered.  This ban would limit my access to my public lands.

Packgoats owners should be able to enjoy this recessional activity.  We have less effect on the environment than

horses.


